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I'm opposed to the subsidization any industry within the state of Florida. No government, state or
federal, should be in the business favoring any particular industry. I believe this will result in higher
energy rates and costs to Florida taxpayers and consumers.

Yours sincerely,

James V. Sconnely
407-718-0814
Sent from my iPhone


